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Information in this plan is provided for identification purposes 
only. No warranty as to accuracy is given or implied. The 
precise route of pipe work may not exactly match that shown. 
Wessex Water does not accept liability for inaccuracies. 
Sewers and lateral drains adopted by Wessex Water under the 
Water Industry (Schemes for Adoption of Private Sewers) 
Regulations 2011 are to be plotted over time and may not yet 
be shown. In carrying out any works, you accept liability for 
the cost of any repairs to Wessex Water apparatus damaged as 
a result of your works. You are advised to commence 
excavations using hand tools only. Mechanical digging 
equipment should not be used until pipe work has been 
precisely located.If you are considering any form of building 
works and pipe work is shown within the boundary of your 
property or a property to be purchased (or very close by) a 
surveyor should plot its exact position prior to commencing 
works or purchase. If you are proposing to build over or near 
Wessex Water’s apparatus you should contact the Developer 
Services Team, tel: 01225 526333 or e-mail: 
developer.enquiries@wessexwater.co.uk to discuss your 
proposals to discuss your proposals.
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